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Comments: forest plan revision for clearwater/nezperce forest

 

Hello,

 

Please do not revise forest plan for Clearwater Nez Perce National forest area to allow these changes:

 

1. Changing the standard 40 acre clear cut to a 1500 acre maximum

2. To hard wire a 1500 acre clear cut into any plan

3. allow clear cuts of any size when Rick Brazell will declare a catastrophic event has occurred

 

These changes are obviously anti forest and anti American. Rick Brazell is attempting again to sell off our

national forests to the highest bidder. These public lands are for all Americans to enjoy. These changes in rules

would pretty much destroy our legacy to our children. Do not put Rick Brazell in charge of Declaring a

"Catastrophic event". He clearly has no care for theses lands and would abuse the power given to him. Clear

cuts are a thing of the past and should not be used in a first world nation. We need sustainable forest

management for multiple generations to come.

 

Ed Czech

Hope, Alaska

99605

 


